
September 29, 2019 
 





Welcome to our Service 

 Opening Chorus  

 Time of Greeting    

 Welcome and Registration 

 Prelude 

 Invocation/Prayer   

 Baptism of Rededication                 Joshua Mize 

*Call to Worship      
 

*Hymn                     “Victory in Jesus”  Pg 426                        

  Prayer Concerns/Prayer      

  Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings                           
              

*Doxology   Pg 253  

  Choir      “Brighten My Soul with Sunshine” 

*Praise and Worship 

  Scripture                      Ephesians 4:1-6                          1                     33 

**Message       Pastor Toby Wagoner   

 "Together We Grow Stronger"    

 *Hymn                     “Just As I Am”     Pg 307  
 

*Benediction         

 

WE DEPART TO SERVE GOD 





*Congregation standing as able 

**Children dismissed for children’s church 

 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday            9:30 Sunday School  

           10:45 Morning Worship 

  4:00 Church Picnic at Riverfront Park 

Monday 6:30 Finance Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 6:30 Adult Bible Study 

  6:30 All Youth Groups 

  7:30 Choir Practice  

Thursday  1:00 Adults Game Day 

Friday  9:00 End Zone 

Saturday         11:30 CommUnity Kitchen– Susan West Crew  

**************************************** 

Nursery Today- Lauren McGoskey     

Junior Church Today- Sami Wagoner 

Bell Ringer Today-  Kolton Boothe 

Nursery Next Week (10/6)-  Bev Stephenson     

Junior Church for Next Week 10/6)-  Jen Wagoner 

Bell Ringer for Next Week (10/6)- Jazalyn Morgan 

September Junior Usher – John Wagoner 

October Deaconess is Rose Stephenson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it is 

passed to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, we 

would have you consider First Baptist.    

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

This morning we celebrate the Ordinance of Baptism. We 

lift up our prayers for Joshua Mize as he rededicates his life 

for the Lord.  
 

Today is the final Sunday for the World Mission Offering. 

We have collected $1,031 and exceeded our goal of 

$950.00!  Thank you for your generous support of this 

mission outreach! If you have not yet given and would 

like to do so, offering envelopes are in the pews.  
 

The church picnic is TODAY at 4:00 at Riverfront 

Park. Bring a friend! This will be a potluck picnic. Come 

hungry and bring your favorite dish.  Drinks and paper 

products will be provided by the church. There will be no 

evening services at the church tonight. The picnic is the finale 

of the Back to Church celebration. In case of inclement weather, 

we will meet in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

The Finance Committee will be meeting tomorrow at 6:30 in the 

church library.  
 

This is the last Sunday we are collecting winter coats for 

the homeless. All sizes – children and adults - are needed. 

Please bring them to the Fellowship Hall to the designated 

area. Thank you.  
 

If you are interested in being a delegate at the WVBC 

Annual convention, please see Susan for the registration 

form. The meeting will be on Friday, October 18 and 

Saturday October 19. The keynote speaker this year will be 

Pastor Ken Miller. Deadline for registration is October 

10. 
 

All reports for the 3rd Quarter Business Meeting are due to 

the office by Wednesday October 9 in order for it to be 

included in the church report. Please plan accordingly.  
 

The monthly financial information is posted on the bulletin 

board outside the church office.  

 
 

 

 

 

9/22//2019 

Our Attendance  

Morning Worship                               104 

Sunday School              36 

Sunday Night Worship                      28 

Sunday Night Youth           23      

Wednesday Adult Bible Study               24 

Wednesday Night Youth          27 

          

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Youth News 
Thanks to our Big Bell Ringer this morning! –  

Kolton Boothe 
 

Also thanks to our September Junior Usher –John 

Wagoner for your service at First Baptist. 

 

The next End Zone is October 4. This is 

Homecoming for the Red Devils. Donations for 

drinks, snacks, kitchen helpers and chaperones are 

needed. Please bring your donations in the kitchen. 

Thanks for helping with this ministry. 
 

 

 
 

The next CIRCLE will meet Thursday, October 17 at 7:00 

in the Fellowship Hall. We will be honoring our pastor’s 

wife in recognition of Pastor’s Appreciation Month. Come 

be a part of an awesome group! 
 

Looking forward, the WVBC Women’s Day will be on 

October 18 in Philippi at Alderson Broaddus University. 

All women are encouraged to attend this meeting. The 

guest speaker will be Erin McClure. Our own Kathy 

Hudson will be the WV ABWM president on October 19. 

Amy Starkey will be the state treasurer in January 2020. 
 

             
Men’s Fellowship had a great time with 11 men gathering 

together for food and fellowship last Monday. The next 

Men’s Fellowship will be on October 8 at 6:30. 

 

 

 

 

 
FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is 

expressed freely and openly within the community of faith.  

The final hymn is an invitation to come forward to those 

who wish to follow Christ as Savior and Lord, to renew 

their faith, or to unite with the membership of this church. 

 

 

 
 

September Memory Verse: Hebrews 4:16 “Let us then 
approach God’s throne of grace with confidence, so that 
we may receive mercy and find grace to help us in our time 
of need.” 

***** 

 
The beautiful flowers for today are given by Liz & Bill 
Stewart in memory of Liz’s grandmother, Dorothy 
Nolbin. 
 

***** 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sep 29- Church Picnic; Sep 30-Finance 

Committee Meeting; Oct 4-End Zone; Oct 7- 

Trustee; Deacons Meetings; Oct 8-Men’s 

Fellowship; Oct 9- Third Quarter Reports Due; 

Oct 14-Finance Committee; BOCE; Oct 16- Third 

Quarter Business Meeting; Oct 17- CIRCLE; Oct 

18- End Zone; Women’s Day at the Convention; 

WVBC Annual Meeting begins 
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Reaching Out, Inviting In, 
Growing in Christ Together 

 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
 (304) 377-6796 

 

Music Ministry 
       Abbi Woods                       Ann Johnson 

          Pianist                              Organist 
        Choir Director                              Youth Director 

 

Listen to our broadcast on WTHM 92.5 FM 11:30-Noon 

Streamed at www.wthmfm.com 


